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SeaTac Minimum Wage Initiative
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Some employees in SeaTac, Washington will ring in the new year with a minimum wage

increase to $15 dollars an hour, and other benefits including paid sick and safe leave. The new

law takes effect on January 1, 2014. Following a judge’s recent ruling, the changes will not

apply to employees within the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport. If, however, you’re in the

hospitality and/or transportation industry operating outside of the airport, and satisfy certain

size requirements (for instance, hotels are generally covered if they include 100 or more guest

rooms AND are staffed by 30 or more workers), you need to prepare for changes under the

new law.

More information to come. You can contact Greg Duff with any questions.
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